

Email:

Charlton Kings Infants' School

Lyefield Road East, Charlton Kings, Cheltenham, GL53 8AY

Telephone: (01242) 514483



Head teacher: head@ckis.org.uk
School Business Manager: sbm@ckis.org.uk
Secretary: secretary@ckis.org.uk

Wednesday 21st February 2024

Dear Families/Carers,

Your child is currently on the waiting list to start Charlton Kings Kindergarten in September 2024 or later in the 2024/2025 academic year.

We would like to invite you and your child to attend an open afternoon session on Friday 15th March at 4pm-5pm.

This session will give you the opportunity to take a look around our Kindergarten environment, learn more about what we do at Kindergarten, as well as ask any questions you may have.

To reserve your space at the information afternoon please visit click here

Following the session, you will receive an email week commencing the 18th March which will contain a link for you to select your preferred session choices for your child.

Sessions are not guaranteed until they are confirmed by our school office team.

This link will expire on Friday 5th April, and you will receive an email shortly after confirming the sessions you have been offered.

We will then be holding a Kindergarten information evening on Monday 20th May (time to be confirmed) for all those families who have had their sessions confirmed.

This information evening will provide you with an in depth understanding of Kindergarten, our staff, and all you need to know ahead of your child joining us.

We would be grateful if you could let us know if you no longer require a space for child at Kindergarten.

We're very much looking forward to welcoming you to our setting.

Kind regards,

Gemma Ralph Kindergarten Lead Practitioner





